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NEWS RELEASE
Deputies Investigate Fatal Crash

For Immediate Release

Contact: Kyle Andersen, HCSO Media & Public Relations, 410-836-5224

[July 10, 2017, Fallston, MD]  A Forest Hill man is dead after an early morning motor vehicle 

crash in Harford County. 

On July 10th, 2017, at approximately 1:40 a.m., Harford County Sheriff’s Office deputies 

assigned to the Northern Precinct were dispatched to the scene of a crash in the 2500 block of 

Pleasantville Road in Fallston. Upon arrival, deputies discovered a single vehicle collision.  The 

driver of the vehicle, and sole occupant, was pronounced deceased on scene.  He is identified as 

Adam Francis Kowalewski, 28, of High Point Road in Forest Hill.

At approximately 1:37 a.m., a motorist traveling on Pleasantville Road discovered the 

crash and called 911.  Preliminary information gathered at the scene indicates Kowalewski was 

driving a 2001 Dodge Ram 2500 northbound on Pleasantville Rd when, for an unknown reason, 

he crossed the center lane, left the roadway, hit a fence and struck a tree.

Medics with the Fallston Volunteer Fire and Ambulance Company responded to the 

scene, and declared Kowalewski deceased at the scene at 1:51 a.m.

Deputies assigned to the Harford County Sheriff’s Office Traffic Unit responded to the 

scene to assume the investigation into the cause and circumstances of the crash.   Preliminarily 

there is no indication of impairment. The exact cause of the crash has not been determined at this 

time. The investigation is ongoing.  

Anyone who may have witnessed the crash or has any information regarding the incident 

is asked to contact the Harford County Sheriff’s Office Traffic Unit at 443-409-3324.
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Harford County Sheriff’s Office Mission
With courage, honor and integrity we protect the rights and dignity of all citizens.  In partnership with our 

communities, we strive to preserve the peace and provide for a safe environment for all.


